
	
           
 
October 27, 2017 
 
Re: WinProbe-SonoVol collaborative partnership 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
 We at Sonovol, Inc., have been associated with WinProbe Corporation for the 
last 3 years, beginning with the purchase of our first UltraVision Research Platform. 
WinProbe has since supported us in development of software and imaging technology 
on several government research grants, and their team has been most enthusiastic to 
participate with us on developing imaging technologies of mutual benefit. Our use of 
their platform has been growing by the month. Furthermore, the WinProbe team has 
been very responsive in providing support and custom development of their software, as 
we work together to develop new imaging technologies as valued commercial partners. 
 
 We have since purchased more equipment from WinProbe over the last several 
years, as we expand our projects, and plan on leveraging their equipment for our own 
production in the coming year. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Ryan Gessner, Ph.D. 

CEO, Sonovol, Inc 
First Flight Venture Center 
2 Davis Drive 
Durham, NC 27709 
 


